Veliz, Kim
L

From: Larry Hinton <hintonli@frontier.com>
Sent: Sunday, December 2, 2018 5:38 PM
To: City Recorder

Subject: Aurora Airport Runway engthening

Wilsonville City Recorder

29799 SW Town Center Loop East,
Wilsonville, OR 97070
cityrecorder@ci.wilsonville.or.us

December 2, 2018

Dear City of Wilsonville,

Thank you for taking the time to look into the planned 1000 foot runway lengthening improvement at the Aurora
Airport.

Please register my strong support for this runway lengthening and for the substantial increase in safety it will provide to

aircraft operating into and out of the Aurora Airport and to the surrounding areas.

I spend time at my two residences, one in Kirkland, WA and one in Newberg, OR, and use an aircraft to commute
between the two areas. Often times due to weather, | may need to divert to Hillsboro or Aurora.

Thank you.

Larry Hinton

14320 79th PL NE
Kirkland, WA 98034

508 N. Morton St.
Newhberg, OR 97132



